
CHRISTMAS GREETINGS 

 

Margaret Phazey wishes to send Christmas Joy and 
Blessings to everyone at Beckminster. 

 

We last met in March just before ‘lockdown’ and we 
haven’t met since. It has been good to ‘bump’ into 
some of our families when we’re out on our many 
walks and to hear that they are keeping well and safe. 
We are delivering a Christingle treats bag to our 
families before Christmas.   We wish all our Messy 
Church families a very Happy Christmas and a much 
healthier and Happy New Year. We’re sure our families 
would wish everyone at Beckminster a Happy 
Christmas too. The Messy Church Team.  

 

The Beavers, Cubs, Scouts and Leaders of the 15th 
Wolverhampton Scout Group would like to send 
Christmas wishes to everyone at Beckminster Church 
and hope that in 2021 we will be able to worship 
together again. Keep Safe. Sheila White (Group Scout 
Leader of the 15th Wolverhampton Scout Group). 

 



Wishing all past members of Beckminster Toddler 
Group a Happy Christmas and sending Best Wishes for 
2021. 

 

Wishing all friends at Beckminster a safe and peaceful 
Christmas. Thinking particularly of those who are 
unable to meet up with family and friends. Thanks for 
your support throughout the year.  David Jones (Take a 
Break). 

 

Monday Afternoon Art Group would like to send a 
Christmas wish to everyone who attends Beckminster 
Church this Christmas.  We hope to continue our Art 
Class early in 2021 when restrictions allow us. 

 

Greetings and love to all friends at Beckminster. 
Thanks for your love and care which have been much 
appreciated over recent months.  May peace and joy 
be with you all.  Janet Rushton. 

 

Happy Christmas to everyone at Beckminster with love 
and best wishes from Connie Owen. 

 



The members of Luncheon Club send Christmas 
greetings to everyone. We have appreciated the love 
and care given to us by Luncheon Club volunteers and 
the whole of Beckminster throughout the year. 
We wish you all a Happy New Year and look forward to 
better times in 2021 when we hope to be able to meet 
again. 
 
 
Abby Burgess, the Chair of Wolverhampton Gateway's 
Members' Forum  would  like  to  send this message to 
our friends at Beckminster: 

Hello everyone at Beckminster. The Gateway Group 
have done a performance for you. We did it with dance 
and Makaton to 'Love Shine a Light'.  Although we are 
not able to share the video with our friends at 
Beckminster we hope to show it to you in the Spring.   
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.  Stay safe. 

 

As mentioned in the Nativity Service, we last met 'face 
to face' in March just before ‘lockdown’ although we 
have seen each other on 'Zoom' and will continue to do 
so yet long to be back when some sort of normality 
arrives. We miss seeing the faces of everyone! We wish 
all our Sunday Club families a very Happy Christmas 
and a Happy New Year. We wish the same to everyone 
at Beckminster as well. Love from all at Sunday Club. 



Sending love and best wishes to all my friends at 

Beckminster.  Doreen Morgan. 


